
The BIG Summer  

Book Sale is Back! 
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Friends of Bayliss  

Annual Gently-Used 
Summer Book Sale! 

 

Friday, July 29 

9 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
Saturday, July 30 

9 a.m. to 1 p.m. 
 

Inside & Outside       

at Bayliss Library 
 

Books, Puzzles,     
DVDs, Audio Books, 

and Magazines! 
Something for       

Everyone! 
 

All Proceeds Benefit 

Bayliss Public Library 
(an affiliate of                   

Superior District Library) 

It’s been a couple years since we’ve held our Annual Friends Sum-
mer Used Book Sale, because of the pandemic, but now we’re back!  
And it’s going to be just as BIG and FUN as you remember—tables of 
books spread out inside and outside at Bayliss Library (weather per-
mitting).  The sale starts at 9 a.m. on Friday, July 29, and runs until 4 
p.m.  Then we’ll open again on Saturday, July 30, at 9 a.m. and sell 
until 1 p.m.  The Saturday Special will be $3.00 per bag of books—
paper, plastic, tote bag, or back pack (excludes Nearly New, Really 
Recent, and specially-priced items).   

We’ll have tables full of hardcover and paperback books, lots of 
puzzles, a variety of interesting magazines, DVDs and a few audio 
books, all at the bargain price of $.50 each or 3 for $1.00.  The Nearly-
New table will be piled with recent best-sellers, at a great price of 
$4.00 each or 2 for $7.00.  We’ll have a selection of Really-Recent 
books for $2.00 each, and a special table of free books—the ones we’d 
rather give away than throw away. There will be some special-priced 
sale items and a good selection of Michigan history and marine books.  
And remember, the early Bookworms get the best books! 

Our Friends-First Early Bird Sale will be held on Thursday, July 
28, from 4:30 p.m. to 5:45 p.m..  If your annual Friends of Bayliss 
dues are paid up, your postcard ticket is included in this newsletter.  If 
you receive the newsletter by e-mail, your postcard ticket is being 
mailed to you.  But it’s still not too late to sign up.  Dues are only 
$15.00 per year and can be paid at the Bayliss Library Circulation 
Desk.  Once paid, you’ll be given a postcard ticket for the Friends-First 
Sale.  We’ve got 2 special offers for the Friends-First Sale:  Bring in 
your Friends of Bayliss tote bag and fill it up for only $5.00.  Or get 1 
free hardcover or paperback book.  (Offers do not include Nearly New, 
Really Recent, or specially-priced items.)  If you don’t have a Friends 
of Bayliss tote bag, you can buy one at the Bayliss Circulation Desk or 
at the Friends-First Sale, for only $10.00.  It’s our way of saying 
“Thanks for Being a Friend of Bayliss Library!” 

To help stock the Summer Book 
Sale, we’re having a Book Donation Day 
on Monday, July 25, from 11 a.m. to 2 
p.m., at Bayliss Library.  Bring the 
books, puzzles, or magazines you’re 
done with and we’ll add them to our sale!   

Thanks for shopping our Book Sales 
and supporting Bayliss Public Library! 



FRIENDS’ 2022 ACTIVITIES CALENDAR 

January 2022 

 

Time to renew your 

Friends’ Membership! 

 

Winter Newsletter 

 

April 2022 

Plan your  new gardens with  

books, videos, and magazines  

from Bayliss Library. 
 

Spring Newsletter 
 

 

July 2022 
 

The Summer Book Sale is Back! 

Friday, July 29  -  9 am to 4 pm 

Saturday, July 30  -  9 am to 1 pm 

There’s something for everyone! 
 

Summer Newsletter 
 

October 2022 
 

 

Maybe a Silent Auction this year? 

 

 

Autumn Newsletter 

 

February 2022 

 

“Cupcakes for Bayliss” 

Another “No-Bake” Sweets Sale 

February 12 thru 26 
 

Happy Valentine’s Day! 

 
 

May 2022 
 

Check out the  

Summer Farmers Market 
Wednesdays, from 4-6 p.m. 

Corner of Ashmun & Portage 
 

 
 

August 2022 

 

 Enjoy the “Coolest Place in 

Town” - Air-Conditioned  

Bayliss Library 

 

 

November 2022 

 

 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 

 

 

 

March 2022  

 

No Spring Book Sale this year! 

 

 

Board Meeting 

 

June 2022 
 

Pick up “Beach Reads” or 

Movies for rainy days 

at Bayliss Library 
 

Board Meeting 
 

 

September 2022 

 

The days turn cool 

and it’s back to school! 

 

Board Meeting 
 
 

December 2022 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS 

TO ALL! 
 

 

 

 

Board Meeting 

   

   

   

   

The 2022 Annual Friends Sweets Sale was another “no-
bake” sale, but this year we added “Cupcakes” – paper 
cupcakes, that is.  We offered paper cupcakes for a donation of 
any amount, and pasted the cupcakes to giant hearts displayed 
on the glass wall by the Friends On-Going Book Sale.  And it 
turned out to be another Sweet Success!  We raised $587.76, 
without baking anything! 

Sabrina Neveu, Bayliss Children’s Librarian, designed the 
cupcakes for us, using a basic cupcake outline and adding a 
dollop of frosting to the top.  She used the Cricut machine (that 
the Friends purchased for Bayliss) to cut the card-stock base (in 
red, light pink, and hot pink colors), and then cut the frosting 
tops out of white copy paper.  All we had to do was glue the 
“frosting” on the “cupcakes”, and decorate the giant hearts. 

Jeanne Wellington drew (free-hand) and cut out the 3 huge 

“Cupcakes for Bayliss” Sweets Sale 

It’s Another Book Donation Day! 
 Monday, July 25th,  11 a.m.—2 p.m. 

In the Community Room, at Bayliss Library. 
We’ll accept 3 bags or 3 boxes, per donor. 

hearts for us, on newsprint paper.  Then 
Gladys Teske, Ronnie Conboy, Barbara 
Gruenewald, Barbara Searight, Linda Stoetzer, 
and Nancy Gillotte “frosted” the cupcakes, 
decorated the big hearts, and put the display on 
the glass wall, with much-needed artistic help 
from Susan Askwith. 

We had a donation can at the Circulation 
Desk, and baskets with the cupcakes, stickers, 
and markers for decorating.  Pretty soon the 
hearts started filling up with lots of cheery 
cupcakes!  Many, many thanks to all who 
donated and decorated cupcakes, and 
supported Bayliss Library! 



Membership Application Form 

I want to be a Friend of Bayliss Public Library. 

___  My annual membership donation ($15.00) is enclosed.  (Newsletter mailing 

         is included in membership, four issues per year.) 
 

____  Don’t mail newsletter; I will pick up at Library or access at Library website 
(www.bayliss.ploud.net), or email to me at: _____________________________ 
 

____  I’d like to make a special donation (enclosed). 
 

Name:  ____________________________________________________________ 

Address:  __________________________________________________________ 

City:  _____________________________   State:  ______  Zip:  _______________                

Telephone: (Day)______________________ (Evening) ______________________   

Make checks payable to Friends of Bayliss Library (FOBL) 

    Mail to Friends of Bayliss, c/o Bayliss Library, 541 Library Drive, Sault Ste. Marie, MI 49783 

I’d be happy to help. 

       Please call me about: 

Baking for: 

___  Valentine Sweets Sale 

___  Library programs 

   

Helping (phoning, organizing, 
working on sale day, etc.)  with: 

___  Annual Membership Drive 

___  Used Book Sales 

___  Valentine Sweets Sale 

___  Silent Auction 

___  Serving/selling at Library 

         Programs/Farmers Market 

___  Serving on the Friends’ 

         Board 

Friends Board Update Author Eugene Milhizer at 

Bayliss Library  on July 28 At our most recent Friends Board of Directors 
meeting, held on June 1st, we granted a one-year leave 
of absence to President Barbara Searight, while she and 
her husband spend a year in Florida.  In Barbara’s 
absence, Vice President Linda Stoetzer will serve as 
President, and Lee Carlson has volunteered to fill the 
Vice President slot. 

We discussed Committee Reports, paid some bills, 
organized the Summer Book Sale details, and, most 
importantly, approved the Library Wish List.  The Wish 
List totaled a modest amount, $663.73, and included 
some housekeeping items (a spot/stain carpet cleaner 
and paint for the circulation area), supplies for Sensory 
and Senior projects, Summer Reading supplies, and a 
blown-up version of a library card (for photo-ops with 
new library card holders).  Check out the Bayliss 
Library Facebook page for pictures of the Big Library 
Card and the new young card holders. 

We were also very happy to hear that memorial 
money received for retired Bayliss Librarian Pat Ryan 
has been used to upgrade kitchen equipment in the staff 
breakroom.  Pat would be so pleased to see this! 

If you have a green thumb, you may want to 
consider helping the Friends Garden Committee.  Call 
Susan Askwith, at (906) 632-7422, to volunteer. 

Many of us have read the book “Anatomy of a 
Murder” and/or have seen the movie, filmed in 
Marquette and starring James Stewart.  Now we can 
dig deeper into the actual murder mystery when Author 
Eugene Milhizer presents his new book “Dissecting 
Anatomy of a Murder: The Author, The Crime, The 
Novel, and The Film”.  Mr. Milhizer will be at Bayliss 
Library on Thursday, July 28, at 6:00 p.m., in the 
Reading Room area.  He will have books available for 
purchase and signing, after his presentation. 

In his book, Milhizer recounts the 1952 murder that 
took place in Big Bay, Michigan, the high-profile trial, 
in which John Voelker defended the accused, the book 
that Voelker authored after the trial (under the pen 
name Robert Traver), and the production of the 
subsequent film.  It’s sure to be an entertaining evening 
for fans of the book, the film, or any true crime story, 
especially one that happened close to our back yard.   

Eugene Milhizer served as an Army Judge 
Advocate and held a teaching appointment at the Judge 
Advocate General’s School at the University of 
Virginia.  In 2001, he joined the Ave Maria School of 
Law faculty, later serving as its president and dean, 
before returning to teaching.  He is now Dean Emeritus 
Milhizer, after serving as interim president and dean 
for three month during 2021. 

Come hear about the many legal and ethical issues 
that the actual trial, the book, and the film raised. 

The Bayliss Brew Coffee Bar  

is Open Again! 

Get a cup of Superior Coffee for 

$1.25 and support Bayliss Library! 



 

The Friends Newsletter is published quarterly:  
during February, April, July, and October. 
 
 Nancy Gillotte, editor  
 Mick Gillotte, proofreading 

   Jeanne Wellington, proofreading & mailing  
   Grace Dubow, masthead artwork 

 
Bring information for the newsletter to the Bayliss Library, 
or email to:  baylissfriends@lighthouse.net 
or mail to: 
         Nancy Gillotte, 918 Augusta Street,  
        Sault Ste. Marie, MI 49783;    Phone: (906) 632-8268 
by:   September 10, 2022, for the Autumn issue. 

 

2022-2023 Friends Board: 

      Linda Stoetzer  ~ President 

      Lee Carlson  ~ Vice President 

      Jeanne Wellington ~ Treasurer 

      Jeanne Cooper ~ Secretary 

Board Members:   Members Ex Officio 

      Louise Armstrong    (Librarians): 

      Susan Askwith  Lisa Waskin, Director, 

      Ginger Bath           Superior District Library 

      Nancy Chadwick  Meredith Sommers, Mgr.    

      Nancy Gillotte     Bayliss Public Library  

      Barbara Gruenewald  Sabrina Neveu, 

      Connie Pim      Children’s Librarian 

      Mary Lee Schmidt 

      Barbara Searight 

      Gladys Teske         

 

Bayliss Library Hours 
an affiliate of Superior District Library 

 

The Library is open:   Tuesday and Thursday:  9:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
    Wednesday and Friday:  9:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
    Saturday:  9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
    

NOTE:  Check out Bayliss Library on Facebook. 
                You’ll find out what’s happening at the “Coolest Place in Town”!   

     
 

Internet Address:  www.bayliss.ploud.net  Telephone:  (906) 632-9331 

 

One library card works at all of the Superior District Libraries:  Bayliss Public Library, Brevort Township Community 
Library, Curtis Library, DeTour Public Library, Drummond Island Library, Engadine Library, Les Cheneaux 

Community Library, Pickford Community Library, and Mollie R. Kahl Community Library (in Rudyard).   
They’re all ‘Superior’ Libraries! 

Friends of Bayliss Public Library 
541 Library Drive 
Sault Ste. Marie, MI 49783 


